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All pupils can continue to ensure they keep their learning going by doing some of the 

following: 

 

 Use their Glow login to access learning tiles from their ‘Launch Pad’. 

 Use their Education City login to access several learning activities which will be 

updated by class teachers and stored in their class folders. 

 P2 -7 pupils have a Sumdog login where they can continue to work through maths 

activities. Parents of P1 pupils can register their child for an account as many of 

these providers will be giving free access while schools are closed. 

 All pupils can use their termly newsletter which can be downloaded from the 

school app or website to access learning around the targets set for each 

curricular area. 

 The ‘Pupil Zone’ section of the school website has links to a range of learning 

tiles which will allow pupils to continue learning. 

 P1-3 pupils could download the ‘Bookbug App’ from the Scottish Book Trust 

which has a range of songs and rhymes to access. All pupils should continue to 

read daily using a range of media and favourite reading materials. 

 Use the list of common words and stage 1, 2 and 3 phoneme lists that can be 

downloaded from Twinkl or the school website class area to keep spelling and 

phonics practice going. Pupils can use the ‘Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check’ 

method to practise the words. 

 Using board games like Monopoly, Snakes and Ladders, Scrabble and Ludo will 

keep skills like problem solving, counting and reading active. 

 Use the house or surrounding outdoor areas if possible, to continue learning 

opportunities and physical activity. 

 Topmarks is another site where children can continue their literacy and 

numeracy work. 

 Children can type ‘Be Internet Legends’ into their search bar and this will allow 

them to continue using the school resource we use for online safety. 

 Twinkl have opened their platform for all to use which has many learning packs 

and resources to use. 

 The Newsround site is a great way for the children to keep up to date with 

current news and also gives access to a range of clips, games and quizzes. 

 Pobble365 is a site where pupils can continue their writing using the ideas found 

here. 

 Cosmic Kids has interactive videos and links to a variety of learning 

opportunities 

 

 

http://www.st-louises-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/


St Louise Primary - School Closure 

Guidance 

School Website - http://www.st-louises-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk/  
Twitter - @stlouiseprimary 
School App -  

 

 

 Maths rigour sheets can be used to keep maths skills developed: 

P2-4 – First Level 

P5-7 – Second Level 

All sheets can be downloaded from the following website: 

https://www.cdmasterworks.co.uk/e-s-o-s/  

 

Pupils can use their daily writing jotter to keep handwriting and story writing 

developing. 

 

These are all guidelines and we do not expect that children will cover absolutely 

everything. Families can make use of these or their own ideas to ensure learning 

continues. Daily life skills can be as equally as important and we would encourage 

children to participate in these opportunities as well. 

  

The school will use its website, Twitter and the school app to continue to communicate 

with all families and signpost to relevant information. 

 

We would like to wish all our families well during this time and will keep you in our 

thoughts and prayers. 

Keep safe. 
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